FRrREDERICA S. WILSON
CONGRESS OF THE UNITED STATES

24T1H DistriCcT, FLORIDA

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Miramar Youth Center in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding
for this project is the City of Miramar, located at 2300 Civic Center Pl., Miramar, FL 33025.

The funding would be used for building a state-of-the-art youth center for community's youth. The project
is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the funds will be used to construct a youth center that will
provide a safe and positive space for young people in the community to gather, engage in constructive
activities, and develop important life skills, which can ultimately contribute to their personal growth,
academic success, and overall well-being.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 U.S.C.
5305(a)(1).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.
Sincerely,

Frederica S. Wilson

Member of Congress
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